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Funding available for local horse businesses impacted by
COVID-19

Province providing up to $20,000 in financial support to help cover direct costs
needed to maintain horses

Kawartha Lakes This Week
Tuesday, January 19,2021

A new Equine Hardship Program hopes to give local horse businesses financial
breathing room as the COVID-19 pandemic continues to run full speed ahead.

The provincial program will provide individual businesses offering horse related
experiences up to $2,500 per horse to a maximum of $20,000 in financial support to
help cover direct costs for feed, water, veterinary care and farrier services needed to
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